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18 DEC 1978

Docket No. 99900061/78-02

Velan Engineering, Ltd
Attn; Mr. A. K. Velan

President
2145 Ward Avenue
Montreal, Quebec,H4M-IT6
CANADA

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 4,1978, in response to our

letter dated October 13, 1978, with an enclosure. He have no

further questions at this time. We will review your corrective

action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,s

- 1

<kC -u.V%V3
Uldis Potapovs, Ch
Vendor Inspection B,lefranch
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